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27th June

We have had a busy week in claas 9 this week. In my topic we have been exploring wherefood

comes from and where we can buy our food from. The children had fun making honey playdough

and learning how bees make honey. We looked at how bread is made and whatfood is sold at a

bakery. The children also had lots offun playing with the supermarket role play.

In my outdoor learning we explored ‘sinking and floating’, the children explored the forest area

and found sticks, flowers, stones , fir cones and feathers and recorded whether they would float or

sink.

In my cooking the children made banana and strawberry smoothies, they used the blender to

make these and enjoyed drinking their smoothies after the lesson.

In Numeracy we have continued with our focus on place value, some children have been matching

numerals to the written words, while others have been estimating numbers on a number line to 50.
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Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the class 9 team @




